Mark W. Pushnick

o T

From:; George C. Fennell, LE. [gcfennell@steelshieldtech.com]

Sent: Friday, June 06, 2008 10:15 AM

To: Mark W. Pushnick

Subject: FW: THANK YOU GEORGE FENNELL AND WEAPONSHIELD

Gecrge C. Fennell, L.E.

Steel Shield Technologies, Inc.
President-Technical Division
https/ /wwi.steelshieldtech, con/
httPs/ Jwww. weaponshield, com

----- Original Message-----

From: E1! Rasponi [mailto:eli.rasponigmail.con]
Sent: Friday, Jume 06, 2008 3:4¢ AM

To: George C. Fennell, L.E.

Subject: THANK YOU GEORGE FENNELL AND WEAPONSHIELD

Fron Alpha Company 2-104th (Black Sheep) a tremendous thanks! Thank you so very much for
the mmerous bottles of lubrication to help keep our weapons running in these absolutely
awful conoitions. I run your lube on my personal weapons at home, particularly tae ones I
carry every day to keep ryself and my loved ones safe. I trust your product to keep them
working at heme and now I trust them to teep them functional abroad. The Black Shesp truly
aporeciate your personal sacrifice recognizing thet the -tost of those products come
stralght from your company's pocket. You are a great American and what you do means so
much more to us then the thousands of "support our troops"

regnets on carg around America, and similar superficial gestures.

Tn short thank you so nuch from me, ElL, and from the Black Sheep!

!



